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BULLETIN 
 
 

 
BULLETIN Nº 2015-02 

 
 
Subject: Additions to the CARS English Rulebook 
 
Issue Date: January 28, 2015 
 
Implementation Date: January 28, 2015 
 
This bulletin is in English only because changes are included in French rule book 
printing. 
 
Rationale: 
 
After the CARS AGM, there were some changes to the board, the CRC calendar and we 
discovered two missing pieces of the English rule book.  (All will be included in the 
French rule book.) 
 
 
1) Masthead Page: 
 
ASN Canada FIA moved their office to: 281 North Service Road West, Suite A21, 
Oakville, ON, L6M 2V6, new fax # 905-815-8771 
 
 
2) 2015 CARS Contacts: 
 
Quebec Rally Director:    Maxime Méconse,  rsquebec@carsrally.ca 
 
Technical Director:    Warren Haywood, technical@carsrally.ca  
 
 
3) CRC calendar: 
 
      Rocky Mountain Rally 
       www.rockymnountainrally.com 
        Keith Morison 
       chair@rockymountainrally.com  
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Section 11 Missing Preamble:  
 
 (For Performance Events Only)  
 
The CARS Board reserves the right, upon written application, to grant specific, limited 
exemptions to these regulations where it can be shown that the exemption is in the best 
interests of the sport or in the interest of safe conduct of the sport. Granted exemptions 
shall be communicated in writing by the CARS President or, in the case of a Canadian 
Rally Championship event, the CARS president or the National Series Manager and be 
included in the event's Supplementary Regulations or posted on the event's Official 
Notice Board. 


